
 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
Reduce your chances of falling victim to identity theft and take steps  

to safeguard your information-like shredding your personal documents. 
 

 

In Recognition of Identity Theft Awareness Week join 
 

Pinellas County Consumer Protection  

 

Free Paper Shredding Event 
 

Friday, February 4, 2022 
 

9:00-11:00 AM 
 

USF-St. Pete Campus  

870 4th St S, St. Pete (adjoining parking lot) 
 
 

For Pinellas County residents, limit 10 file boxes per vehicle  
 

Any questions contact Pinellas County Consumer Protection: 727-464-6200 


